
 

18 Dec 2016 

To NH SEC: 

In the early 1990’s, our family put 342 acres of our 500+ acres onto conservation easement, as 
part of the Great Brook Corridor, funded by the statewide Land Conservation Investment 
Program (LCIP) and local funding.  

We are now trying to decide what to do with the remaining acreage, including possibly putting 
more into easement.   

However, with the possibility of Northern Pass coming through and doubling the size of the 
substation, other options, like subdividing and selling became more appealing since I’m not 
sure we want to stay around since the volume of the noise produced by the existing substation 
is already extremely annoying. Although I am aware that Eversource has stated it intends to 
construct sound barriers, it has done nothing to alleviate the current noise problem which has 
existed for years. Since the substation will be doubled in size, it will certainly no longer be a 
peaceful place to be. 

 

Paula Curry Duchano 

Bean Hill Road 

Deerfield 


